
Baker Drive PAC Annual General Meeting 

June 17, 2025, 7 PM Zoom Call  

 

Called to Order – Daniel Heimdahl 

• Approval of the agenda and meeting minutes from April 15, 2025. Colleen O’Connor 

approved, and Corinne Hansen seconded. 

• Daniel Heimdahl read the Land Acknowledgment and welcomed everyone to the 

meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report - Mariana Perez-Garcia 

• Since there was no meeting in May, this is the report for April and May.  

• Total revenue was $22,076.83. 

• Total expenses were $11,295.68. 

• The general account has $81,732.60. 

• The gaming account has $1,108.21. 

• Assets minus liabilities equals $76,340.81. 

• There was a vote to approve the budget for the upcoming 2025/2026 school year. 

Mariana Perez-Garcia motioned to approve the budget, and Corinne Hansen seconded.  

Principal Update - Joe Jamieson  

• Mr. Jamieson thanked the PAC for their support throughout the school year, and invited 

the PAC and all families to attend the upcoming year-end assembly.  

• Right now, the glow garden is happening at the school. Classes were given the 

opportunity to paint with UV-light paint. The glow garden will be up until the farewell 

assembly.  

• The Grade Five farewell assembly will be on Thursday, June 19th, with refreshments to 

follow. Tickets are not needed to attend.  

• Next Tuesday will be the annual waterplay day in the afternoon. Students can bring 

waterplay toys. There will be a water zone and a dry zone. Please send a towel and 

swimsuit with your child if they want to take part, and if the weather is warm, a hat and 

sunscreen are recommended. 

• Sports day was a successful day.  

• Next week will be our talent show, which all families are welcome to attend. 

• The final assembly will be on June 26th, and the PAC will be recognized, as well as 

teachers and EAs who will be leaving the school community.  



• On June 26th, there will be a 12:00 dismissal. It is fine if your child needs to stay at 

school longer than 12:00. Please let the school know if your child will be staying past 

12:00.  

• Report cards will be sent out through MyEducation after 3:00 on the 26th. Please contact 

the school if you have trouble accessing report cards.  

• Mr. Jamieson will be in the school building the Friday after the school year ends, as well 

as Monday and Tuesday the following week, so please let him know if you need anything 

from the school during those days. 

PAC Update – Daniel Heimdahl 

• The martial arts movie night was a successful fundraiser.  

• Colleen commented that schools and extracurriculars are struggling to maintain 

volunteers, as compared to in the past. 

• There are quite a few PAC positions that need to be filled for the upcoming school year. 

The PAC will not be efficient if we do not have enough people to fill these positions. 

Please reach out to Daniel if you are willing to volunteer.  

Grade Five Committee Update – Corinne Hansen 

• Grade Five students received their yearbooks. 

• There was a successful Grade Five slip and slide last week.  

• The leaving ceremony will be on Thursday. Mr. Jamieson sent out a link for people to 

RSVP, and it would be helpful if people used this link to make sure there are enough 

refreshments for everyone.  

Adjourn 

Motion to adjourn. Colleen O’Connor moved, and Mariana Perez-Garcia seconded.  

Attendees: 

Betty Siu, Brendan, Carli, Christy Dirks, Cooper Heibloem, Colleen O’Connor, Corinne Hansen, 

Daniel Heimdahl, Joe Jamieson, Judy Yeung, Laura, Mariana Perez-Garcia, Tamara D. 

Board Members: 

Daniel Heimdahl, Chair |  Colleen O’Connor, Past Chair | Corinne Hansen, Past Chair | Mariana 

Perez-Garcia, Treasurer  | Christy Dirks, Secretary | Cooper Heibloem, Communications and 

After School Programs | Kimberley McCarthy - Hot Lunch | Christie Nelson, DPAC 

Representative | Joe Jamieson, Principal.  


